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   INTERNAL MEMORANDUM  
 
To:  

 
MS DOREEN MUSEMWA: HOD – REGISTRATIONS DIVISION 

 
CC 

 
MS KGOMOTSO NKOANE: MANAGER – REGISTRATION DIVISION 

 
From: 

 
MS TEBOGO VUNDULE: DEPUTY COMPANY SECRETARY – PBPPB  

 
Subject  
 
 

 
RESTORATION PROCESS/GUIDELINES 

 
Date 

 
06 AUGUST 2024 

 
We wish to advise that the matter in reference was considered by the Professional Board for 
Physiotherapy, Podiatry and Biokinetics Board in April 2024. 
 
 
The Board noted that the Education, Training and Registration Committee (ETRC) of the Board 
reviewed the restoration guidelines and were referred to the Board for approval. 
 
The Board RESOLVED that the reviewed restoration guidelines and the PPB Portfolio form (both 
attached hereto) be approved with effect from June 2024. 
 
The Registrations Division is hereby requested to implement the resolution of the Board. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 

MS T VUNDULE 

DECPUTY COMPANY SECRETARY 
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